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DISPOSITION: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME GRANTED

On September 6, 2007, Northwest Natural Gas Company, (NW Natural)
filed a request, with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission), for an
extension of time to file its 2007 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP). NW Natural notes that,
in its order adopting new IRP guidelines, the Commission indicated that NW Natural
should file its IRP in the third quarter of 2007. See Order No. 07-002, p. 26. NW Natural
has been in the process of drafting its IRP and has held two workgroup meetings with
interested parties in anticipation of meeting that deadline. However, NW Natural
explains that the primary employee drafting the plan unexpectedly left the company on
July 6, 2007. Because the company has yet to find a replacement and has no other
employee with sufficient expertise to operate its IRP modeling software or complete the
draft plan, NW Natural seeks an extension of time to file until March 1, 2008. NW
Natural indicates that it has consulted with the Commission Staff and other parties about
this matter. No party opposes NW Natural’s request.




